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Update on Homicide in Marina Neighborhood     
 

San Diego – On September 2, 2021, just after 8:30 a.m., the San Diego Police 
Communications Center received a call reporting a person down at 600 3rd Avenue in the 
Marina area.                 

Officers from Central Division arrived at the location and confirmed a male was deceased 
on the sidewalk.   

On September 6, 2021, the Medical Examiner conducted an autopsy and discovered 
traumatic injuries to the male’s torso that were the cause of his death.   

San Diego Police Homicide Detectives were notified of this information and began 
investigating the incident.  The investigation continues and detectives are collecting 
evidence and attempting to locate witnesses. 

The male has been identified as 38-year-old Madhav Gupta.  He does not have a 
permanent residence.        

Anyone with information regarding this incident is asked to call the Homicide Unit at (619) 
531-2293 or Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477.  
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